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July 7, 2010
Dear Interested School Gardener:
Today, many children do not have a clear understanding of their connection to the earth where their food is grown. A school garden program can bring nature and agriculture to life on campus. Children learn science, math, and nutrition through gardening experiences. Creative skills—writing, poetry, art, drama—along with physical fitness can develop through gardening.  
University of California Cooperative Extension Tuolumne County Master Gardeners can provide help with the development of a school garden program.  We can provide services from a single planting demonstration in a classroom on through working with classes in an on-going program.  Master Gardeners provide science based gardening information to help create healthier gardeners and healthier communities.  Our mission is to provide education, rather than physical labor.  We offer gardening information as well as planning help to create a garden.  We can provide curriculum-based activities working directly with students.
The Master Gardener Program can help schools identify Master Gardener volunteers to work with teachers, students, and community volunteers by providing gardening information, seeds and consultation.

If you are interested in having a Master Gardener volunteer contact you or your school, please go to our website, http://tuolumnemg.ucdavis.edu and click on the “School Gardens” link.  There you will find a school garden request form.  Please download the form, complete it and email it to rmcripps@co.tuolumne.ca.us 

Thank you for allowing us to discuss school gardens with you; we hope to hear from you soon,
Rebecca Miller-Cripps

UCCE Master Gardener

Program Coordinator
University of California and the United States Department of Agriculture Cooperating


